HB234





I strongly support HB 234. Campaign contributions should be reasonable and limited to keep playing field level for every citizen of Alaska. Outside money, grey and dark money should not be allowed at all! We should know the names of contributors as well, easily and completely accessed.

These steps will help minimize "ownership" of a legislator and encourage them to represent Alaskans only, without outside or lopsided pressures.

Dwight Ellerbe Anchorage

HB 234





Thu 3/31/2022 1:41 PM

Dear Senators Shower, Reinbold, Costello, Holland and Kawasaki,

I support the passage of HB 234, re-establishing campaign contribution limits in Alaska

I am familiar with the reasoning of at least some of the APOC commissioners in their decision not to unilaterally set campaign contribution. The commissioners felt that this action should be in the wheelhouse of the legislature, and that as un-elected officials, APOC commissioners should not be the authority setting these limits. This does not mean that APOC opposes the idea of campaign contribution limits. Rather, they remanded the problem to the legislature as the appropriate authority to set those limits.

Inaction on the part of the Senate State Affairs Committee defeats the purpose of the APOC commissioners in their decision, and dishonors that decision. I encourage you to move this bill to the full Senate for passage.

I have been an active donor to Democratic and Centrist candidates in recent years, and have often been APOC limited in those donations, which I consider to be fair.

Regards,

Doug Robbins, Anchorage

Support for: HB 234 Campaign Contribution Limits





Please pass HB 234 Campaign Contribution Limits to the full senate for a vote. While my wife and I have the income to provide unlimited campaign contributions, this makes our voices heard more than those with less financial resources.

Roger Helmer

Anchorage, AK 99516-2083

Home: (907)
Email: roger@helmer-dr.com

Campaign donation limits





Please pass meaningful campaign donation limits now. The people of Alaska have passed them twice by ballot measures. The possibility for unlimited money to sway elections is very real. Also that money could be much better spent investing in Alaska and Alaskans rather than wasting on overwhelming political ads.

Respectfully, William L. Saltonstall Anchorage, Alaska 99516

Campaign Contribution Limits Bill



I urge you to hear and support the Campaign Contribution Limits bill that was passed by the house. Please bring this to the Senate floor.

Deb Luper Anchorage

HB 234





To the Chair of the committee,

Please hold la hearing on this bill. Alaska needs campaign contribution limits. You need to move it through committee to the Senate. Don't let it be unheard. Let it go to the Senate. Do your job without your own personal politics getting involved.

Rebecca Schumacher